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Dear Julian, 
 
RWE Npower supports the above proposed Modification.  
 
We agree with the Proposer that improved allocation of gas throughput following close out will ensure 
more accurate invoicing.  This should also lead to a reduction in both contractual risk and costs for Users 
as well as reducing reconciliation charges for both the Domestic and Industrial and Commercial supply 
sectors.  In addition, competition will be facilitated through the reduction of uncertainty for new entrants. 
 
If you wish to discuss any points raised in this response further, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards, 
 
Chris Hill 
 
Gas Codes Analyst 
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